
RONALD REAGAN 
GOVERNOR 

January 7, 1974 

~ta:tt itf <!fa:lifittttia: 
GOVERNOR'S OFFICE 

SACRAMENTO 95814 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
2327 New Senate Off ice Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Bob: 

\'i. Sl'.i~~f~.!. D. C. 2J5:J 

I am very pleased to be able to attend the fund-
raising dinner in your behalf in Wichita, Kansas, 
on Tuesday, February 12, 1974 . •. 
Mike Woodson, formerly of your staff, will continue 
to work with Miss Cole regarding the details of the 
event. I am looking forward to seeing you once 
again and appreciate your invitation to Nancy and 
I to appear in Kansas. 

Best personal regards. 

Sincerely, 

RONALD REAGAN 
Governor 
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